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Diary Dates 

• W/C 11 March 2024 - British Science Week 

• 12 March 2024 - Year 3 visit to Derby Museum. 

• 12 March 2024 - Year 6 SATs and residential 

meeting 

• 15 March 2024 - Comic Relief 

• 20 March 2024- Happiness Day 

• 20 March 2024– School Disco 

• 21 March 2024 - Reading Celebration 

• 25 March2024 - Earth Day 

• 27 March 2024 - Easter Tuck Shop 

• 28 March 2024 - Art Gallery  

• 28 March 2024 - Term Ends 

• 15 April 2024 - Term Starts 

 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING “Everybody’s Business” 

It is everyone’s responsibility to do something if there are concerns that a child is suffering from or is at risk of             

significant harm. 

The safeguarding@ashbrook-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk is monitored throughout the day.  If you have any concerns that a 

child is a risk of serious harm then contact Call Derbyshire on 01629 533190 or visit http://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/

startingpoint  

 
 

 

Comic Relief 

On Friday 15 March 2024 to raise funds 

for Comic Relief, children will be able to 

come into school dressed in red. 

We ask for a donation of £1 CASH, that 

is to be given to the class teacher.          

All money raised will be donated to 

Comic Relief. 

 

 

 
Year 6 SATs and Residential Meeting 

Year 6 Parent’s are invited to attend a meeting on Tuesday 12 March 2024 

3:40pm to 4:30pm. 

A presentation will be given on the Walesby Residential and also          

important information about SATs and how you can support and prepare 

your child. 

The meeting will take place in the small hall. 

The meeting will be recorded and sent home via Dojo. If you have any 

questions please contact Mr Huntingdon in advance. Any forms given out 

at the meeting will also be sent home to those who can not attend. 

Good afternoon everyone! 

We’ve had a very busy week this week,, with Girl’s football, Boccia, Choir 

events, as well as World Book Day. 

We had a visit from a lecturer from the University of Nottingham at our 

staff meeting, who shared ideas about how we can make Oracy even 

better. Let’s get talking! 

As Spring is around the corner, we would like to get planting and          

wondered if anyone had any cuttings or similar they could donate? 

Also, if you are having a clear out and have any picture frames of any    

colour or size, we would gladly receive them! Thank you in advance. 
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Congratulations to RIORDAN class who have achieved 

the highest attendance with 100% for the week ending   

8 March 2024. 

Attendance Award 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Disco 

Our school disco will take place on Wednesday 20 March 2024. Tickets are £2 each, to purchase a ticket please send 

the money in an envelope clearly labelled with your child’s name and class to the school office. A ticket will then be 

issued. If tickets are lost, another will not be issued, however a record of who has purchased a ticket will be noted. 

During the disco there will be an opportunity for children to buy refreshments from the school tuck shop. 

Year 3 and 4. 3:30pm-3:30pm 

• Please send children to school with their disco clothes and tuck shop money in a bag for them to get changed 

into at school. 

• Children to be collected by an adult from their classroom fire door at 4:30pm. 

Year 5 and 6. 4:45pm - 5:45pm 

• Children to arrive at the school hall doors at 4:45pm 

• Children MUST be collected by an adult at 5:45pm, children will NOT be allowed to walk home on their own. 

If your child attends the after school club of Lacrosse, this will still take place in the small hall and will finish at 4:40pm 

and children will need to be collected from the main entrance by an adult. 

 

World Book Day 

Thank you to everyone who dressed up and made a     

donation. Thank you very much for the book donations 

we have had so far, it will really help in making our library 

more modern and full of exciting books. 

The link for our Amazon wish list is still live and we will 

keep updating it. 

If you would like to send us a book from our Wish List, 

please use the following link https://amzn.eu/5effdYX, 

please send to S Mckie address associated with the wish 

list. 

  

Thank you  

A huge thank you to Holly M-B and Grace A and their 

families for signing up to complete the Derby fun run 

due to take place on Sunday 24 March 2024. 

They are running in support of West End Destiny    

Academy in Kenya. 

If you would like to sponsor them, please speak to their 

adults or feel free to add your kind donation to the 

following page :                                                               

https://justgiving.com/page/ramsinkenya24 

Well done and thank you! 

Easter Half term Camp-Central Soccer 

Richard and his team are running a an Easter camp over 

the Easter holidays. 

The details and booking form is available at the bottom of 

this newsletter, If you require one sending home, please 

send the school office a Dojo message to Mrs Priestly or 

Mrs Mckie. 



Attendance Update - Week commencing 4 March 2024 










